
Subject: Tribal Public Health Institute (TPHI)  

  
From: Aleena Hernandez [mailto:aleenamh@redstar1.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 7:31 PM 
To: Seneca, Dean (CDC/OSTLTS/OD) 
Subject: TPHI Website 
  
Hi Dean, 
I hope you are well.  As you know, Red Star Innovations was awarded a 
contract from the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation to lead an 18 month 
project that examines the role a tribal public health institute (TPHI) might 
play to improve health among American Indian and Alaska Native 
communities.  We now have a website to share information about the 
project with Tribal leaders, administrators, and public health professionals 
committed to improving health outcomes in Tribal communities.  We 
respectfully request that you share this link with those on your contact list 
so that they can learn more about the project! 
  
http://www.redstar1.org/tphifeasibilityproject/ 
  
Once on the website, there is a link to an audio presentation and overview 
of the project along with a survey link for written feedback. 
  
Let us know if you have any questions and thank you for considering this 
request. 
  
With respect, 
Aleena 
  
Aleena M. Hernandez, MPH 
Red Star Innovations, LLC 
(520) 407-6307 
www.redstar1.org 
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